
Letter to academy trust accounting
officers: July 2020

Eileen Milner, chief executive and accounting officer of the Education and
Skills Funding Agency (ESFA), writes to accounting officers of academy
trusts.

The letter includes information about further actions ESFA is taking in
relation to academy trusts’ financial management during COVID-19. It also
draws attention to information to help academy trusts maintain sound
governance, good financial systems and a healthy and safe school environment.
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